
 
 
 
 
 
 
6 November, 2023 

 

Invitation to Join the Glasshouse Country Care Consumer Advisory Board  

I hope this letter finds you in good health. At Glasshouse Country Care, we are 
committed to providing the highest quality of services to our clients. We greatly 
appreciate your feedback and insights, as they play an invaluable role in shaping and 
improving the services we offer. 

We are excited to invite you to join the Glasshouse Country Care Consumer Advisory 
Board. This advisory board will serve as a vital platform for open and constructive 
discussions, allowing us to better understand your needs and expectations. Your input 
will directly contribute to the continuous improvement of our services. 

The Glasshouse Country Care Consumer Advisory Board will meet quarterly at our 
office, providing an opportunity for consumers and their representatives to share their 
thoughts and experiences with us. The meetings will serve as a forum for discussing 
various aspects of our services, and suggestions for improvements. 

The first meeting is scheduled for April 24, 2024 at our office. If you are interested in 
participating in this advisory board, please notify us by email at admin@ghcare.org.au 
or by phone on 07 5494 6948.   

In the event that the number of expressions of interest exceeds our capacity we will 
request the completion of an application form detailing your skills and experience and 
other information relevant to the role. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and for considering this invitation and we look 
forward to working closely with you. If you have any questions or require further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
Clare Mullins 
General Manager 
 


